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From:
Sent:

To:

Subject:

Jongky Titus Lazuardi <jlazuardi@gmail.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 10:25 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick

I am writing to this message to voice my opinion in obiectinqto the reduction in leverage of forex trading.

In our opinion the maximum 10:1 (ten percent) leverage under proposed regulations is much too low for
viable forex trading.

I do hope that the maximum 100:1 (one percent) leverage under current regulations will still be prevailing in the
future.

Thank you so much for your attention and consideration.

Best regards
Jongky Lazuardi
RIN 3038-AC61


